
PTSO FAQ'S
The PTSO (Parent Teacher Student Organization) is a group of parents who volunteer their time

to create fun memories for our students. Together, with your help through the various

fundraisers we organize, we are able to provide many events for the students of Selinsgrove

Elementary. 

What is the PTSO?

• Fund field trips, field day and student assembly programs 
(by hosting events/fundraisers throughout the school year).
• Sponsors Student Life events such as skating parties, family events, holiday parties and much

more. 
• Ensures that each student receives a yearbook, field trip t-shirt and a book from the book fair. 
• Provides a stipend to reimburse the cost of classroom supplies for teachers. 

What does the PTSO do? 

We realize that your time is valuable and schedules are busy, but consider how greatly your

children and the school will benefit from your efforts. It's because of our dedicated volunteers

that these activities are possible. In addition to fostering a positive and caring atmosphere, you

will also make connections with the staff, and members of your community. 

Why should I volunteer?

Please reach out to us and how we can can get you involved. There are plenty of ways you can

contribute, big or small! Fundraising and donating to the PTSO is also a HUGE way to support us

and our school. 

What if I can't volunteer or make meetings? 

Email: SAESPTSO@gmail.com
Facebook: Selinsgrove Area K-2 Parent Teacher Student Organization(PTSO)
Website: https://www.seal-pa.org/schools/elementary-k-2/students-parents/ptso/

How do I contact the PTSO? 

Selinsgrove Area Elementary School

Meetings will be held the first Wednesday of every month (unless notified otherwise). At 6:15 PM

in the Cafeteria/Amphitheater (depending on weather). Childcare is provided at meetings by High

School clubs for any child that is potty trained. 
Our meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month at 6:15 in the cafeteria.

When does the PTSO meet?

https://www.seal-pa.org/schools/elementary-k-2/students-parents/ptso/?fbclid=IwAR0irp1tZknelrgMua8Nzo16NtTN9UtAMV4QOBeHkhWNm2ufgfhn8rfZaDA


Selinsgrove Area Elementary School

STAYSTAY  CONNECTED!CONNECTED!
Stay informed and follow

us on facebook at

Selinsgrove Area K-2

Parent Teacher Student

Organization(PTSO)

Not on social media? 
Stay connected by visiting

the PTSO page on the

school website.

https://www.seal-pa.org/schools/elementary-k-2/students-parents/ptso/

Email us at SAESPTSO@gmail.com!

Be on the look out for our monthly newsletter

that will come home with your student! 

Further Questions? 


